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Tom Pritchard, Superintendent        

 

 

October 5, 2020 

 

 

Dear Valued Teachers and Staff Members,  

 

As you may know, our Board of Trustees has placed Measure Y, a general obligation bond, on the upcoming 

November 3 presidential election ballot. If approved by voters, Measure Y will authorize $44.205 million in 

locally controlled funds to improve our schools. 

 

Because many voters in the community view you as the most credible representatives of our District, you may 

be asked questions about this Measure. Please take a moment to review the attached Frequently Asked 

Questions document to familiarize yourself with Measure Y. 

 

If I can provide you with any additional information about Measure Y, feel free to contact me at the District 

Office at (530) 406-3202 or by email at thomas.pritchard@wjusd.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tom Pritchard 

Superintendent 

Woodland Joint Unified School District 

 


